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Thank you for your continued support in and out of school, Susan McGrath, Headteacher. 
 

 

Tuesday 3rd March ~ Doves’ assembly with families invited to watch 15:00-15:25 

Tuesday 3rd March and Thursday 5th March ~ Parents’ Evenings 16:00-19:00. 

Tuesday 10th March ~ Herons’ Class assembly with families invited to watch 15:00-15:25.   

Friday 13th March ~ Last Choir Singing Competition at the Marine Hall 

Tuesday 17th March ~ Owls’ Class assembly with families invited to watch 15:00-15:25.   

Plastic collection at Cleveleys’ beach.  Date to be confirmed soon. 

Friday 20th March ~ PTFA Mother’s Day afternoon.  (details will follow) 

Monday 23rd March ~ Celebration of Music at the Winter Gardens 

Tuesday 24th March ~ Kestrels’ Class Assembly with families invited to watch 15:00-15:25 

Tuesday 31st March ~ Parrots’ Class Assembly with families invited to watch 15:00-15:25 

Year Three/Four Production ~ 1st April at 14:30 and 18:00 and 2nd April at 09:30. 

Friday 3rd April ~ Non-uniform day  £1.00 to PTFA.  (Easter Fun) 

A few Summer Dates to put in your diary: 

Thursday 23rd April ~ PTFA Disco 
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Saturday 25th April ~ CGGG drop-in morning. 

Friday 8th May Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 19th May ~ PTFA Film Night 

Tuesday 2nd June ~ Sports’ Day with reserve on Thursday 4th June. 

Saturday 6th June ~ CGGG drop-in morning 

Saturday 27th June ~ PTFA Summer Fair 

Week commencing 13th July ~ Year 5/6 end of year production. 

Thursday 16th July ~ Leavers’ Evening 

YEAR 6 SATs 11th May-14th May 

Please look out for additional dates which will be in red. 

Thank you, together we have raised a further £249.00 in school for VICTA with our Love yourself Day .  

Thank you very much to the families that donated more using the online link below. Your support is very much 

appreciated. 

https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/SusanMcGrath4    

https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/SusanMcGrath4
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Clubs this term are going to run for four weeks due to parents’ evenings falling next week and so are to start on the 9th March.  We will launch a fresh set of 

clubs for the summer term that will run for the four weeks (week commencing 27th April) before the May half term and then continue for five weeks 

afterwards (15th June-17th July).  Please note for registration purposes we don’t run clubs in our first weeks back after a holiday.  Please see what is available 

for four weeks this half term and use the google form to sign your child up for them.  Dance and choir are also taking place as normal but cannot accept 

new members this term due to preparing for a competition. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=VzpRqfjxd0eiphYdiAHaGTlHgVx2wU5HjEIRHgmts7pUOVMzWlFQWjc1SVYyN0Q0SENYR1k0NDI0Vi4u 

 

The Carleton Green Goes Green drop-in session that had been planned to take place this Saturday is to be postponed until we get some improved weather.  

Everything is too saturated to be painted or pruned at present.  We will therefore opt for our first session to be on the Saturday after the Easter break on 

the 25th April. 

We have some fabulous artists in school with some examples displayed for our Young Seasiders annual competition.  Zara Draper’s and Olivia Shaw’s work 

have been announced as winners this year.  Well done to all that were chosen for the display. 

Reminder ~ World Book Day this year is on the Thursday 5th March.  We would like to ask that over half term our children make a model of their favourite 

book character.  These can be as creative as your wish.  Each year group will be judged and the winning model will be displayed in our library.  Please send 

entries into school by Monday 2nd March.  I have seen some wonderful examples that have already arrived in school. 

Well done to this week’s stars: 

Alice D, Hunter B, Maximus M, Phoebe P, Zachary T, Mamie W, Madeline A, Milo H, 

Lincoln C, Darcey D & Noah P. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=VzpRqfjxd0eiphYdiAHaGTlHgVx2wU5HjEIRHgmts7pUOVMzWlFQWjc1SVYyN0Q0SENYR1k0NDI0Vi4u
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Yellow Ducklings 
99% with  0 lates 

Brown Ducklings 
94% with 1 late 

Parrots 
99% with 2 lates 

Herons 
98% with 0 lates 

Robins  
99% with 2 lates 

Owls 
98%  with 2 lates 

Kestrels 
99% with 2 lates 

Doves  
96% with 2 lates 

Falcons 
97% with 1 late 

Hawks 
97% with 1 late 

Eagles 
98% with 0 lates 

Well done to those for making it to school 
every day on time! 

  

Polite notice:  Please could children not use the school’s equipment before or after school as items are getting broken and lost?  The MUPA, Little Chicks 

outdoor area and infant play equipment should also not be used without the supervision of a member of the school team. 


